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CRAB MIGRATION 
 
The Shire of Christmas Island along with National Parks advises residents and visitors 
that the crab migration is almost upon us. National Parks will be closing roads during the 
crab migration. 
 
We ask the residents and visitors to the island to follow the road closure and detours that 
are in place during the Crab Migration period. Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
For further information please contact the Works Services and Wastes manager  
Mr Graeme Hedditch on 91648300 (ext. 230) or 0439 215 306 
 
 
 
David Price 
Chief Executive Officer  


